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I oppose HB3390. I grew up in Oregon and am saddened to think a bill of this nature 

would pass or even be considered. This bill has nothing to do with right and wrong. It 

is simply built from false narratives to play on the emotions of individuals. I, and many 

others, support our families from this industry. If this bill were to pass it would not only 

negatively affect residents of Oregon but also those in other states. From a 

management perspective it is a waste to force the disposal of fur and not be allowed 

to sell. Many of these animals are removed due to human/wildlife conflicts and will 

continue to be removed even if this bill were to pass. It is asinine to say we should be 

throwing away this green renewable resource. Many retail items will be affected by 

this bill. Items such as cowboy hats and fishing lures would also be banned.  

I urge you to oppose this bill that would negatively impact the lives of many families. 


